
CHURCH SERVICES 

THE EUCHARIST 
Sunday: Saturday               6.00pm 

    Sunday               10.00am and 12.00 noon 

Weekdays: Monday, Wednesday, Friday, Saturday   10.00am 

    Tuesday, Thursday         7.30pm 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   After 10.00am and before 6.00pm Mass  
                                                       on Saturdays and on request. 

Baptism:   Normally on 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month at 1.00pm. 

     Enquiries to the parish office. 

Marriage: By arrangement with one of the Priests. 

 
Evening Weekday Mass availability in our Deanery: 

  - St Brigid’s, Blanchardstown, 7.30pm Mass on Mondays  

  - St Luke’s, Mulhuddart, 7.30pm Mass on Wednesdays 

  - St Patrick’s, Corduff, 7.30pm Mass on Fridays 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Fr. Damian McNeice – 6 Beechpark Lawn, Phone: 089 445 3987 

Fr. Denis O’Connor CSsR – 32 Auburn Drive, Phone: 01-8214003 

Parish Office – Monday to Thursday, 9.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. 

Phone:  01-6409601   Email:  parishoffice@castleknockparish.ie 

Church Sacristy – Phone:  01-8214652 

Our Lady’s Parish Centre – Phone:  01-8209907 

Parish Website –  www.castleknockparish.ie  

Parish Newsletter – Notices may be emailed to 
ourladysparish@gmail.com  Written notices may be handed in to the 
Parish Office during office opening hours. The deadline for 
submissions is Thursday evening. 

  LES MISÉRABLES - Castleknock College and Mount Sackville 
Castleknock College with Mount Sackville are delighted to 
present the musical Les Misérables on Thursday 10th and Friday 
11th November at 7:30pm, and Saturday 12th November at 
2:30pm and 6:30pm in Castleknock College. Tickets are on sale 
now through their website: www.castleknockcollege.ie/shop; 
adults - €20, students €12.50  
 

 

 

OUR LADY MOTHER  
OF THE CHURCH 

CASTLEKNOCK 
 

30TH    SUNDAY, ORDINARY TIME 
23RD  OCTOBER  2022 

 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY - 23RD OCTOBER 2022 
This weekend parishes worldwide celebrate World Mission 
Sunday. Our generosity to this weekend’s Share Collection will 
go directly to Pope Francis’ official charity for overseas mission 
and help missionaries to continue to share the love of God with 
some of the world’s most marginalised and vulnerable people. 
Thank you for support, and please remember this is more than an 
appeal for financial help. Missionaries also need the support of 
our prayer. Missionaries take great strength in knowing that 
members of the Body of Christ all around the world are lifting 
them up in prayer. You can also choose to donate €4.00 by texting 
the word ‘Mission’ to 50300, via their website at www.missio.ie 
 or call Missio Ireland on 01 497 2035.  
 

PARISH ALPHA NEWS AND DATES 
Alpha: a series of talks and discussions exploring the meaning of 
life and our Christian faith  in a friendly, inclusive environment. 
Alpha continues this Monday 24th October at 7.30pm in Our 
Lady’s Parish Centre, Castleknock. Alpha will NOT be held on 
Bank Holiday Monday - 31st October. Alpha will be back on 
Monday 7th November, then 14th, 21st and 28th November, and 
5th and 12th December. All welcome to as many evenings as suits 
you, or even just one to ‘come and see’. Booking is not required. 
Please email alphacastleknock@gmail.com with any questions.  
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NOVEMBER ALTAR LIST OF THE DEAD: 
The month of November, a time of particular remembrance of our 
beloved dead, is approaching. St Augustine remembered, in his 
Confessions, the time when his mother St Monica was 
approaching the end of her earthly life. She said to him and his 
brother: “Lay this body anywhere, and do not let the care of it be 
a trouble to you at all. Only this I ask: that you will remember me 
at the Lord’s altar, wherever you are...”  If you would like to 
include names of your departed family members, relatives and 
loved ones for remembrance in our Parish Altar List of the Dead 
Mass on the first Friday of every month for the coming year, 
envelopes to that effect are now available on the table at the back 
of the church. Maybe you might consider dropping one into 
housebound neighbours and friends who would like to have their 
family members included too.  
 

SCOIL MHUIRE MOUNT SACKVILLE - ADMISSION FOR JUNIOR 

INFANTS SEPTEMBER 2023 

Application for admission for Junior Infants September 2023 will 
take place from November 1st to 30th. Enrolment details and 
application for admission forms are available on the enrolment 
section of their school website 
www.scoilmhuiremountsackville.ie. For further information 
please contact the school on (01) 8213105 or email us at 
scoilmhuiremountsackville@gmail.com 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Please pray for the happy repose of the souls of Hans Asaa and 

Bridget (Bea) Canavan (née Berry) whose funerals took place in 

our parish during the week. Please keep their families and friends 

in your prayers. 

 

AUTUMN GATHERING - COFFEE, TEA, CAKE, AND A CHAT! 

Please join our weekly Autumn Social opportunity to meet 

neighbours, parishioners, and friends in Our Lady’s Parish 

Centre, Castleknock on Wednesdays at 10.30am 

DUBLIN CITY MARATHON - SUNDAY 30TH OCTOBER 

The route of this year’s Dublin City Marathon will include 

Chesterfield Avenue, Castleknock Road and College Road. There 

may be road restrictions in place on your normal journey to 

Masses that Sunday morning.  

CLOSING DATES FOR APPLICATIONS TO LOCAL SECONDARY 

SCHOOLS - FIRST YEAR ADMISSIONS 2023-2024 
ST VINCENT'S CASTLEKNOCK COLLEGE: Closing Date - Tuesday 
25th October 2022, 4pm by postal application only.  
EDMUND RICE COLLEGE, CASTLEKNOCK: Closing Date - Tuesday 
25th October, 1pm. 
CASTLEKNOCK COMMUNITY COLLEGE: Closing Date - Friday 28th 
October, 3pm. 
 
THE DONATE BUTTON ON THE PARISH WEBSITE 
This button, to be found on the website homepage, is a convenient 
way to donate to our parish, contribute to Christmas, Easter or 
Summer Dues, contribute to the usual weekend first and/or 
second collections, towards our parish running costs and also to 
donate to our Third World Partnership (TWP) Project.  
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